
PO Box 619969, Roseville, CA  95661-0969 | consolidated.com | NASDAQ: CNSL 

October 19, 2023 

VIA UTC Web Portal 
Ms. Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: REFILED  
Updated Certification for Petition for Support, Pursuant to WAC 480-123-110 for 2024 Fiscal 
Year, by Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC 

Dear Ms. Hunter: 

Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC (“CCWA”) respectfully refiles its Petition 
for Support document and updates only the Certification portion contained within Petition to reflect 
current RCW 5.50.050 requirements.  CCWA originally filed its Petition for Support with the WUTC, 
pursuant to WAC 480-123-110, on August 3, 2023.  Subsequent to CCWA’s filing WUTC Staff 
requested the Certification on the Petition be updated to reflect current RCW 5.50.050 requirements. 

Please contact me, as indicated below, with any questions or concerns regarding this filing. 

Kind regards, 

Floyd Jasinski 
Director – Regulatory & Government Affairs (West) 
P: 916.786.1597 
floyd.jasinski@consolidated.com 

Accompanying Document: 230635-CCWA-Pet for USF-10-18-23.pdf 
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